Dear Joint Committee on Carbon Reduction,
| strongly oppose HB 2020.

Please do not take this fake science approach to managing our resources, and in response creating more
poverty for the citizens of Oregon.

More uninformed regulations and penalties is not the equivalent of being a good leader or manager of
the resources you steward. Financially burdening Oregonians unnecessarily is arrogant for law makers to
impose on us, and | strongly disagree with the globalist agenda of Carbon Taxing.

It's unethical for you to punish people for "carbon" production in reaction to natural cycles that happen
in nature.

Being a responsible leader of your state does NOT include being politically correct, its being accountable
to the voters and citizens of the State of Oregon.

Sincerely,
Doug Valitchka
Bend, OR 97702



